
Mr. Peter F. Drucker
19 Bayberry Streeet
Bronxville New York 

Dear Mr. Drucker, 

June 3, 1942 

The Catalogue Committee has 
asked me to sendyou a copy of' the 
preliminarycatalogue material so 
that you may see how your courses are 
written up. l a making a copy ofyour 
outlinesand will send them to you shortly.

Sincerely yours,

Marjorie Beebe
Secretaryto the President 

P.S. Mrs. McCullough telephonedto rind 
out it you were interestedin thehouse. 
Could you letme know about this? 


